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The Bill is a matter of prudential judgement, and quite legitimately there are a range of strongly held views on this among Catholics as much as in society at large.

From a moral point of view, actions which incite people to religious hatred are wrong, but legislation has to ensure that it does not unduly restrict legitimate and even robust freedom of expression.  It is important that Parliament and the Government listen carefully to all the opinions and concerns that are being expressed. 

